JMAC MILK

It’s time to pre-order the last round of milk for the year!

Orders are open for the period May 1, 2019 — June 21, 2019

Please visit www.schoolcashonline.com to pre-order milk for your child(ren) and make your payment online.

Please place your order before April 28, 2019

If you have any questions or need help with your school cash online account, please talk to Mrs. Baker at the office.
To help ensure your child receives the correct order each day, please select either
white OR chocolate milk only for the ENTIRE ordering period.
**Please note: While we do our best to make up milk in the case of a whole class absence (ie trip/school cancellation),
in the case of an individual absence, refunds will not be available and milk will not be held. **



